General Revision / Level 3 مراجعة في أغلبها من دليل المعلم وكتابي الطالب

• 1. The rate of unemployment hasn't gone down – on the contrary, it has increased. What is the function of using the phrase "on the contrary" in the above sentence?

2. You say the photo is a fake. Conversely, the photographer claims it's real. What is the function of using the word "conversely" in the above sentence?

3. My friend respects me very much. Furthermore, he knows that he can trust me. What is the function of using the word "Furthermore" in the above sentence?

4. Life in Jordan has changed, and Jordanians have changed likewise. What is the function of using the word "likewise" in the above sentence?

5- Pollution is increasing in the atmosphere. One reason for this is people are using more and more oil. What is the function of using the phrase "One reason for this" in the above sentence?

6. You should learn new words every day. In addition, you should study English every day. What is the function of using the phrase "In addition," in the above sentence?

2-- Guided Writing

1- Read the following information and then write two sentences about it using the appropriate linking words .

Maidi Omar

Benefits of voluntary work

- Gain skills
- Help people
- Develop the community

2- Write a brief biography using all the given notes below about Mahmoud Darwish. Use the appropriate linking words .

Name: Mahmoud Darwish

Date (born and died): 1942-2008

Professions: poet and author

Achievement: -Leaves of Olives and Wingless Birds

These sentences have the wrong word in bold. Correct them by using one of the words in the box below. (antibodies, artificially-created, blog calculations, desalination)

1. **Textiles** plants are becoming a popular method of providing water for people living in areas that have little fresh water.

2. Many megaprojects consist of **skeptical** cities, which will be built according to principles of sustainable living.

3. I came across a **conventional** post the other day. It was discussing the importance of traditional crafts in our modern-day society.

4. Homoeopathy cannot produce **ceramics** needed to protect against childhood diseases.

5. One of the earliest computers took as long as 25 minutes to do simple mathematical **demonstrations**.

1 Desalination 2 artificially-created 3 blog 4 antibodies 5 calculations

Complete the text below with the correct form of each verb in brackets. You may need to use more than one word $% \mathcal{A}$.

Majdi Omar

" 1. learn 2. will be 3. had struggled 4. began 5. was recently made 6. was forced 7. Remain 8. spend/spent 9. Will / would speak 10 – will do

Complete the text using the correct form of the words in capitals at the end of each line .

On the tiny island of Arran in Scotland, the local people are bringing back an ancient (1). This has proved to be (2) beneficial to the community. The tradition in question is the craft of (3). Until a hundred years ago, weaving was the main profession of the island's women. An (4), Arran Textiles, was set up a few years ago to offer classes in traditional weaving skills. It was so popular that the project, which had originally been (5) for older women, was extended to include school (6), younger women and men, too. It has also started offering (7) courses to people who do not live on the island. Arran Textiles has helped (8) who were previously socially isolated, and it has also (9) the added benefits of new business opportunities and support for (10).

- 1- TRADITIONAL
- 2- EXTREME
- 3- WEAVE
- 4- ORGANISE
- 5- INTEND
- 6- CHILD
- 7- TRAIN
- 8- PERSON
- 9- BRING
- 10- TOURIST

tradition 2 extremely 3 weaving 4 organisation 5 intended 6 children 7 training 8 people 9 brought 10 tourism

Maidi Umar

Read the beginning of a newspaper article and answer the questions.

A problem for our wildlife Despite the best efforts of conservation groups and their campaigns, the world's population of many species, including African elephants, tigers and seals, is still decreasing. It is people's increasing need for land and resources, along with hunting and fishing, which are responsible for this rapid decline in wildlife. Exotic mammals such as big cats are threatened the most, but even common birds and insects in many parts of the world are in danger of dying out forever. According to a report by the World Wildlife Fund and the Zoological Society of London, wildlife populations around the world have been reduced by 52 per cent on average since 1970 CE.

1 What evidence is there in the text that attempts have been made in the past to stop the decline in the wildlife population?

2 Name three reasons for the disappearance of many animals around the world.

3 Which species is the most endangered? Which of the reasons, in your opinion, apply to this species in particular?

Majdi Omar

4 'More than half the world's wildlife has disappeared in the last fi fty years.' Is this statement correct? What evidence is there for this claim?

1 The article tells us that the population of certain species is still decreasing and this is 'despite the best efforts of conservation groups and their campaigns'. This suggests that the work has been going on for some time.

2 Animals are disappearing around the world because people need the land; they are using resources and they are hunting and fishing.

3 Big cats are the most endangered. In my opinion, this is because they are losing their habitats. People are cutting down forests for the wood and for land to build on, which means the big cats have less land to live on. It means the animals that they eat are becoming scarcer too.

4 Yes, the statement is correct. The world's wildlife has been reduced by more than 52 per cent, therefore more than half has disappeared.

Choose the most suitable item from the words in the box to complete the sentences. One word is not needed.

(sustainability / apparatus / physician / mortality / prosthetic)

1 After our Science lesson in the laboratory, we always help the teacher to put the away.

2 The nature reserve uses recycled water, which helps the of the environment.

3 Athletes with legs can take part in the Paralympics.

4 Professor Badari, aged 67, is the hospital's leading specialising in cancer care.

Answers 1 apparatus 2 sustainability 3 prosthetic 4 physician

Choose the correct option in brackets to complete the following sentences.

1 Many instruments that are still used today in were designed by Arab scholars. (operational / operate / operations)

2 When do you to receive your test results? (expect / expectancy / expectantly)

3 When we were younger, we live in a village. We moved to the city when I was about ten years old. (were used to / use to / used to)

4 By the end of this year, we here for ten years. (will live / will be living / will have lived)

1 operations 2 expect 3 used to 4 will have lived

Complete the second sentence so that it has the same meaning as the first.

1 He has written many books, but his final book made him famous all over the world.

He has written many books, but it

2 He started studying at 5 p.m. It's 10 p.m., and he's still studying.

He since 5 p.m.

3 It is normal for me now to get up early to study.

I am

1 is/was his final book that made him famous all over the world. 2 has been studying 3 used to getting up early to study now.

*** Choose the correct option, a, b, c or d.

d a

1 Excuse me, is there _____ chemist's near

here?

- a an b the c -
- 2 In three years' time, my brother graduated from university. **a** has **b** will have **c** is going to d will
- **3** Soon we _____ packing for our holiday. a 're going to **b** 'll be **c** 're going d will have
- 4 Where did they _____ to school? a used to going b used to go c use to go d use going

1d 2b 3b 4c

*** Write one sentence that means the same.

- **1** The Egyptians built the pyramids.
- It was the ____
- 2 Ali intends to finish his project tonight. Ali is _
- **3** London is a huge city. It's the capital of the UK. London, .

Majdi Omar

1 It was the Egyptians that/who built the pyramids. 2 Ali is planning to finish his project tonight. 3 London, which is the capital of the UK, is a huge city.

*** Complete the sentences with the correct form of the verbs in brackets.

2 Where have you been? I for ages. (wait)

3 Our grandmother used us stories at bedtime. (tell)

4 Will it still this evening? (rain)

5 <u>Before she went to the library</u>, Huda her mother to prepare lunch. (help)

1 to go 2 have been waiting 3 to tell 4 be raining 5 had helped

** Complete the following sentences with words from the box. One word is not needed.

(ailment / artificial / equipment / fund / textiles)

1 My sister wants to be a fashion designer and work with

2 Before the boys go climbing, they'll go to a special shop to buy all

th<u>e.....</u> that they need.

3 <u>Older people tend to suffer from more</u> s than younger people.

4 My parents have saved enough money to our university courses.

1 textiles 2 equipment 3 ailment 4 fund

*** Complete the sentences with suitable words

(astronomer gallery disabilities calculations symptoms)

1 If you don't feel well, you should describe your ______ to the doctor.

2 There is a good ______ for contemporary art across the street.

<u>3 A telescope enables</u>s to observe the stars .

4 <u>It is often impossible</u> for people with to climb stairs.

5 In our Maths exam, we have to write down our as well as the answers.

1 symptoms 2 gallery 3 astronomer 4 disabilities 5 calculations

****** Complete the following summary with the suitable words .

(clinical stage / departments / pre-clinical stage / Senior doctors / assessed)

There are five medical schools in Jordan. They all foll	ow the same six-year programme. In the
first half, known as the (1)	, students have to take certain
courses and can choose others. In the second half,	which is the (2), ,
besides continuing to study theory, students spend	time practising in different hospital
(3) (4)	
guide the students in dealing with the patients. The (5) in different ways.	oughout the period of study, students are
(<i>J</i>) In unleterit ways.	

1 pre-clinical stage 2 clinical stage 3 departments 4 Senior doctors 5 assessed

*** Complete the text with the correct form of each word in brackets. You may need to use more than one word to fill in the gaps.

- b The London Underground, which **(5)**(know) as *The Tube*, is one of the most famous underground rail systems in the world. *The Tube*, which (6)..... (get) its name from the shape of the system's tunnels,
- (7) (serve) commuters since
 1863 CE. It is also one of the biggest networks, as it (8)...... (currently run) over
 408 km and 275 stations across London. There are plans to build at least 10 more stations in the near future!
- c The Shanghai Maglev Train is one of the fastest trains in the world; its speed **(9)**(record) as 431 km per hour ! The train takes only seven minutes and 20 seconds to bring travellers from Pudong International Airport to Longyang Road Station, which (10)...... (be) about 30 km away.

A 1 serves 2 has linked 3 was first introduced 4 is expanding 5 is known 6 got 7 has served/has been serving 8 currently runs/is currently running 9 has been recorded 10 is

1 medical 2 discoveries 3 prescription 4 infections 5 diagnosis 6 intention 7 surgery 8 belief 9 successful 10 conclusions

